
Hi, through my teaching of first aid I have realised there are very few 

defibrillators in and around Castlemaine.  

I am trying to get a free defibrillator to put in a central area that has out of 

hours access in Castlemaine.  

A defibrillator or AED has been shown to be one of the most important 

things to have if someone has a cardiac arrest; it is the one that gives the 

heart an electric shock to try to restart it, but it needs to be used very 

quickly to give the person the best chance of survival, which is why I am 

trying to get more accessible ones! 

This petition is on the CDCH face book page, or you could kindly click on 

the below link, sign the petition with your details, and CDCH will go in the 

running for a free defibrillator. 

 

My unique petition link 

Bron Grieve,  

Community Health Nurse 

https://www.australianhearts.com/?recruiter_id=7167&e=652a6fb7b4573bc5d544601bc31cd438&utm_source=australianhearts&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=defib_give_away_follow_split_8&n=1

